
 

 

  

Friday September 13, 2013 

1:00 – 2:30 p.m. 

District Board Room 

 

 

Members: Vince Beyl, Jolene Enerson, Stephanie Hubbard, Angie Lauderbaugh, 

Greg Liedl, Kathy Palm, Ken Stevens, Tami Wesely 

 

 

Agenda: 

 

1. McKinney Vento Grant – Year 2 funding available 

 

2. Angie’s  role in the schools - Framework 

 

3. New programs?   

 

4. Training opportunities - each year Angie goes to each building and try to 

attend one staff meeting to bring awareness to the program.  This year, since 

most are aware of the McKinney Vento Act and Homeless program, she 

would like to give a few ideas to staff based on research that may be helpful 

with transitioning students in and out as the year is underway. 

 

5. Homeless Awareness Week in November – would like more school 

involvement 

 

6. Children’s Mental Health Conference – Angie presented at this last year.  

There has been interest expressed with other support staff and wondering if 

it would be possible to apply to present again this coming Spring.  It is a 

great deal for those of us who present because it gives us a free day of CEU 

training in the area of mental health :) 

 

7. Other   


